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NOTICE OF RECEIPT OF PETITION
REGARDING THE HRGIDD NPS-TREE PLANTING 5504.07 DRAIN PROJECT

TO:  MS. JACQUELINE BEAUDRY, CLERK, CITY OF ANN ARBOR

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN, that a written petition has been filed with me,
Evan Pratt, Water Resources Commissioner of the County of Washtenaw, State of
Michigan, for the location, establishment and construction of an intra-county drain project
for the Huron River Green Infrastructure Drainage District to be known as the
“"HRGIDD NSP-TREE PLANTING 5504.07 Drain Project,” which said petition was
signed by the City of Ann Arbor in accordance with a resolution adopted by the

City of Ann Arbor; that the improvements of said County Drain may affect
drainage in the areas of the public corporations herein referred to.

This notice is issued pursuant fo the provisions of Section 463, Chapter 20 of
Act No. 40 of the Public Acts of 1956, as amended.

Given under my hand this 2nd day of April, 2018.
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NOTICE OF RECEIPT OF PETITION
REGARDING THE HRGIDD NPS-TREE PLANTING 5504.07 DRAIN PROJECT

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN, that a written petition has been filed with me,
Evan Pratt, Water Resources Commissioner of the County of Washtenaw, State of
Michigan, for the location, establishment and construction of an infra-county drain project
for the Huron River Green Infrastructure Drainage District to be known as the
“HRGIDD NSP-TREE PLANTING 5504.07 Drain Project,” which said petition was
sighed by the City of Ann Arbor in accordance with a resolution adopted by the
City of Ann Arbor; that the improvements of said County Drain may affect
drainage in the areas of the public corporations herein referred to.

In response to this petition you are hereby notified that the first meeting of
the Statutory Drainage Board on the Sufficiency of said petition and Tentative
Apportionment for same is scheduled for April 16, 2018 at 4:30 pm at the Office
of the Water Resources Commissioner, 705 N. Zeeb Rd, Rm 1105, Ann Arbor,
Michigan.

This notice is issued pursuant to the provisions of Section 463, Chapter 20 of
Act No. 40 of the Public Acts of 1956, as amended.

Given under my hand this 2nd day of April, 2018.
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